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This subcommittee will review and make recommendations regarding draft Level of Care and Utilization Management guidelines developed by the Clinical Management Committee (co-chaired by DSS and DCF).

Meeting Summary: Oct. 21, 2009
Co-Chairs:  Susan Walkama   Hal Gibber

Next meeting: Wed. Nov. 18, 2009 @ VO in Rocky Hill
The focus of the meeting was on review of Enhanced Care Clinic (ECC) access requirements clarification (Click icon below). 
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The discussion about the “live staff person response” (1st paragraph above) provision with DCF Lois Berkowitz and Bert Plant identified the separate processes within ECCs, in particular those with Emergency Mobile Psychiatric Services (EMPS):
· Calls that require EMPS services: caller is referred to 211 central # for EMPS for CHILD behavioral emergencies.  If a clinic has phone conference call capacity there could be a “warm transfer” of caller to 211 to ensure the caller is connected to 211- EMPS at the discretion of the staff.
· Calls to the ECC for emergency/urgent clinic services:  some clinics may have a voice message (if phones are busy @ peak call times) that if this is a call (if you would like to speak to someone now) about an emergency or urgent matter press “X”:  this will connect the caller to staff (the “live person” requirement) rather than a call back from the staff.  ECCs that provide services to children and adults have a general message since EMPS is not an adult service. 
In the latter scenario, the triage Clinic staff will assess if the situation is an emergent, urgent or routine service request.  If this is an emergency call, the ECC staff will determine if EMPS should be sent to the home/call site versus an emergency visit to the clinic within the contract proscribed time.

Other recommended edits to the draft included reframing points after “The following examples …” to a positive format.  The clarification points were derived from the Mystery Shopper outcomes. 
General discussion and agreement that rather than have prescriptive policies, the policy content would reflect current contract provisions that can be amended for needed clarification.  
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